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First name: Ryan

Last name: Jenks

Organization: HowNOT2

Title: CEO

Comments: I appreciate that climbing is considered an important activity in this new policy proposal and how it is

trying to find a balance between preserving nature and still allowing us to climb.  The resource-heavy MRA's

required to do any approvals may be a clog in the system resulting in a LOT of NOs.  Blanket bans may not be

terrible for new climbs from a sustainable perspective, though climbing is a growing sport, but could be

dangerous for climbing routes that need the bolts replaced.  Please consider NOT bringing this to an official

policy status unless budget resources are allocated for it to operate in a meaningful way.  

Sincerely,

Ryan Jenks


